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Upcoming Events  

 

Monday	11th	June		
Public	Holiday	
Tuesday	12th	June		
Debating	Team	@	
Camden	PS	
Thursday	14th	June		
SSW	Cross	Country	
Thursday	14th	June	
Multisports	
Monday	18th	June	
Naidoc	Session	2	
Wednesday	20th	June	
Debating	Team	@	
Mount	Annan	PS	
Thursday	21st	June	
Multisports	

  

  A message from the Relieving Principal 
Our new three-year school plan (2018 – 2020) has been published 
and can be downloaded from our school website;  
http://www.elderslie-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/2015-2017-strategic-
plan 
 
The school plan was developed after significant community and 
staff consultation that started in Term 4, 2017. The plan articulates 
our vision for what we would like Elderslie Public School to look like 
over the course of the next three years. If you have any questions 
regarding our school plan, please do not hesitate to speak to any 
of the leadership team or myself. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 
Melissa Clark 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Our next P&C 
meeting is 

Wednesday 20th 
June 2018 

 

Birthday Wishes 

 

Rhianna E 
Georgia K 
Cassidy T 
Zane D 
Lara F 
Hannah Y 
Abbi C 
Casey B 
Hayden R 
 

 

Bellah W 
Drew A 
Olli C 
Lachlan V 
Jordan H 
Shayla H 
Zali R 
William S 
Callum H 
 

 

Ellah S 
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Parent Concern at School 

From time to time parents and carers have questions or concerns regarding incidents at school. 
Should you have any questions regarding your child’s schooling you should always approach the 
class teacher first for clarification.  

You can also contact the Assistant Principal who is responsible for that stage of the school;  

Ø Kindergarten - Mrs Kelly Spratt 
Ø Years 1 and 2 - Mrs Kelly Costlow 
Ø Years 3 and 4  - Mrs Amy Hodgson 
Ø Years 5 and 6 - Mrs Shannon Jansen 

 
Should you not be able to resolve the issue please make an appointment to see the Relieving 
Principal (Mrs Melissa Clarke).  

Do not, under any circumstances, approach other students directly regarding incidents at school.  

We thank you in advance for your support and understanding in this matter. 

A message from the THINK TEAM!  

In 2017, the Think Team were formed at Elderslie Public School. This is a group of students 
that meet once a week to have a say on what is happening at EPS, both inside and 
outside of the classrooms. By the end of last year, the Think Team had developed three 
learner qualities that they thought would help all students to become better learners. 
These were being reflective, a problem solver and a lifelong learner. 
 
In 2018, the Think Team have introduced everyone to the character, Retro Reflective. 
Retro reminds us that we need to reflect on our learning and seek feedback so that we 
can improve. Everyone at Elderslie PS have been making an effort to be reflective and 
they know that mistakes are proof that we are trying. Our awards at assemblies also 
demonstrate the amazing work everyone is doing around being reflective learners. 
 
This year, in response to data from students, families and teachers, the Think Team 
developed the school’s 2020 vision setting for the next 3 years. On Monday of Week 8, the 
Think Team will be hosting a presentation to parents about their journey so far and where 
they are heading next. This will be an invaluable experience as our school culture and 
planning is highlighted by what this team have achieved and what they have planned.  
 
More details about this event will be given later in the term. Until then, we encourage all 
parents to talk to your children about how they are reflective learners. Remind them that 
mistakes are ok if we learn from them and that if you haven’t mastered something, don’t 
give up, seek feedback and reflect on your learning. 
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Charlotte C – Cheerleader Superstar! 

Hi I’m Charlotte and I’m a competitive cheerleader at S2S All Stars in Smeaton Grange. Last year I 
was selected to compete for Australia with my cheer team ‘Inferno’ in Orlando, Florida in America 
at the Summit Championships.  

On the 25th April we flew to Orlando with my cheer team. 

The first day we competed was on a Thursday against 24 international teams. We did amazing 
and we hit zero which means zero points deductions. To make it to finals we had to place in top 
10 we were so excited to hear we came 7th which means we get to compete again tomorrow in 
the finals. The next day we were performing on the cheer floor again. We did another amazing 
routine and hit zero again like yesterday. We were so exited!  

When we came outside after the routine and all the parents were making a big arch for us to walk 
through. They were so proud. Finally we knew it was time to go to presentation. As they were 
calling each team out from 10th to 6th to 5th place we were shocked then finally they called our 
name INFERNO out and we came 4th place IN THE WORLD. We were so happy and surprised 
because we beat a lot of the American teams and they’re hard to beat. I’m so proud of my team 
for the effort we all put in to compete for Australia. 
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Kiss and Drop  

It has been brought to the attention of staff that parents are using the Kiss and Drop Zone 
as a parking bay (i.e. parents are remaining in the car for extended periods of time) 
rather than a ‘Kiss and Drop’’. For all intended purposes the Kiss and Drop Zone at the 
front of the school should have a steady stream of cars accessing and leaving the zone 
on a regular basis. Please support this practise to ensure the safety of ALL our students.  
 
Library News 

The Great Book Swap 
Elderslie Public School will be participating in The Great Book Swap to support The 
Indigenous Literacy Foundation. The Book Swap will take place on Monday 25 June and 
students will soon receive information as to how they can donate and purchase quality 
second hand books. If you would like to learn more about The Indigenous Literacy 
Foundation, or you would like to donate money to The Great Book Swap, please see our 
webpage.  
https://ilf.force.com/booknow/EventDetail/701A0000001UzQj/  
 

Congratulations to Luke K 6C and Shayla H 5/6J	 for receiving this week’s reader of the 
week.  

																						                           	
 

Zone Cross Country 

On Friday 1st June 2018, 30 EPS students attended the Zone Cross Country Carnival held at 
Camden Bicentennial Equestrian Park. Although it was really cold and windy, we were lucky 
enough to have clear skies for the whole day. All students who attended did an amazing job and 
should be extremely proud of themselves.  

A big congratulations to Shaylah R, Abbi C and Marley P who have been successful in making it 
through to the Sydney South West Area Cross Country Carnival which will be held on Thursday 14th 
June 2018 at Hurlstone Agricultural High School.  
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School Spectacular 

Congratulations to these outstanding performers from Year 6; Claudia, Haley, Phoebe, Elizabeth, 
Levi and Alexandra 5/6J, Noah 6C and Hannah 6H. They have recently been notified that their 
video audition for dance in the Schools Spectacular has been SUCCESSFUL. This is a very 
competitive process with a high standard of applicants. More details of this great event will be 
published in future newsletters.  

Well done!!!!!! 

 

 

Brayden S – NSW PSSA Hockey 

Congratulations to Brayden on his selection in the NSWPSSA Hockey team. 

Good luck representing NSW at the School Sport Australia Championships later in the year. 
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Elderslie High School Performance 
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